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Weekly News – Friday 11th October 2019   
 

Year One 
Dear Parents and Carers 

We have had another busy week in Cornflower Class. All the 
children have had their photographs taken this week. Lavender 
class had fun in their second forest fun session on Thursday. 
Foxglove’s next session is on Tuesday 15th October 
Cornflower’s next session is on Tuesday 22nd October    

Maths 
This week the children have been introduced to the part whole 
model. We use to find number bonds of any number by adding 
the two parts together to find the whole. The children have used 
objects and numbers to explore this. Then we moved onto write a 
number sum for the part whole model.  

                      9 is the whole, 4 and 5 are the parts. 
                      4 + 5 = 9, 5 + 4 = 9, 9 = 4 + 5 and 9 = 5 + 4 
  

English 
On Monday the children came in to a tray of gingerbread crumbs 
left in the classroom! The children had fun thinking about how 
this could have possibly got there! Mr. Scott was the prime 
suspect! This was the start of our new story the gingerbread 
man. We then moved onto creating actions to remember the 
story. 

Talking Point: Can you remember the actions? Can you show 
your family?  

Phonics: ay/ai, ou/ow, ee/ea, ie/igh 
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Notices 

Parents evening is next Wednesday and Thursday, the system is now open 
to book your time slot if you have not already done so. Remember school 
finishes at 2.00pm on Thursday.  

Please could we have boxes of tissues, we have run out in Year 1. Thank you! 

Please could you ensure your child has tracksuit bottoms, jumper/jacket and 
socks for outdoor PE, especially as the weather gets colder. 
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